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varEmail

Dear varTitle varFirstName varLastName,

 

On June 8th, 2021, after meeting virtually for 64 weeks, the St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action, was able to return to meeting in 
person. We are so grateful for those men and women who used their talents to create software answers such as Zoom, WebEx, Etc. 
These tools allowed us to continue to meet virtually during those 64 weeks. Now, with the advent of the COVID-19 vaccines, and 
with the continued decrease in the number of new cases in our community, it is time for us to leave our proverbial "locked room". It 
is time for our faith, and not our fear, to lead us.  


Thinking of those first Christians, especially the Apostles, fear of persecution by the Romans and Jews caused them to lock 
themselves up in a room. Uncertainty led to Doubt. Doubt lead to fear. Jesus, risen from the dead, enter the locked room and spoke 
to them, "Peace be with you."


The Peace of Christ and the Gift of the Holy Spirit gave those first Christians all the tools they needed to go out and spread the word 
of God. You, too, have been called to spread the Good News of Jesus Christ.  We continue to pray that you feel the Peace of Jesus 
Christ and the fellowship of the Holy Spirit in your ministry.  


May the peace of our Lord Jesus Christ be with you and fill your heart not with fear but with faith, courage, and, the strength to 
continue to spread the word of God in your actions, thoughts, words, writings, Homilies, and your counsel to those who are 
struggling during these difficult days.  


Your Brothers In Christ:


St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action



